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House Bill 5923 (as discharged) 
Sponsor:  Representative Fran Amos 
House Committee:  Health Policy 
Senate Committee:  Health Policy 
 
CONTENT 
 
The bill would amend the Mental Health Code to require the Director of the State Office of 
Recipient Rights (ORR) to report directly to the Director of the Department of Community 
Health (DCH), and prohibit the DCH Director from delegating his or her responsibility 
regarding the selection of the ORR Director. 
 
The Code requires the DCH Director, after consulting with the State Recipient Rights 
Advisory Committee, to select an ORR Director who has the education, training, and 
experience to fulfill the responsibilities of the office.  The DCH Director may not replace or 
dismiss the ORR Director without first consulting the Committee.  The ORR Director has no 
direct service responsibility. 
 
MCL 330.1754 Legislative Analyst:  Julie Cassidy 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 
 
Date Completed:  12-13-06   Fiscal Analyst:  David Fosdick 
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